
 

5/3/21 Year 1 English Homework 

 

No spellings or Arithmetic homework this week. Instead, continuing our 

Arts Week theme, please can you use the square below (or draw your 

own 10cm x 10cm square) to draw a picture for the question below: 

 

What are you most looking forward to about coming back to school? 

 

Please bring your square with you to school on Monday as all your 

squares will be joined together to form a Faith Ringgold style patchwork 

quilt! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Mathletics you have been set place value tasks. Please only do the 

tasks that we have set you. If you finish you can do the live Mathletics. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all next week! 

 

 



 

 


